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Brrrr…Winter is here! 

With the colder weather and winter upon us, it is 

imperative that our students dress accordingly. Please 

ensure that your child is dressed for the conditions and 

at least has a warm jumper. Whilst maintaining school 

uniform is very important, if your child has a jacket or 

coat that will combat this cold snap, it is fine to use 

them. In addition, on extremely cold/wet days, if your 

child would like to bring slippers to wear indoors, they 

may. I cannot stand the thought of students sitting in 

wet shoes and socks all day! 

Bective Athletics 

The Bective Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday 18 

June. All Somerton students will be attending, and 

giving their all, in running, jumping and throwing 

events. A permission note and more information will be 

coming home soon. We will also be looking for some 

parent helpers on the day, so save the date – we’d 

love to have you spend the day with us! 

Excursions 

At the time of writing, the King Parrots are participating 

in the HOME Project being run by the Tamworth Art 

Gallery. They are taking part in an eco-dyeing and 

language culture workshop. Also, as part of the project, 

every student has created a piece of art, based on the 

work of artist Brook Andrew. These will form part of an 

exhibition in the gallery later in the year. I have seen 

the artworks by the King Parrots, and they are 

fantastic! Well done! 

 

This Friday, all students will be attending the Chamber 

Music in Schools event at Carroll Public School. 

Students will have the opportunity to learn about 

musical instruments and take part in an interactive 

live music performance. Permission notes went home 

on Tuesday afternoon and need to be returned by 

Friday morning (11 June) please. 

Cross Country Update 

Huge congratulations to Braxton and Jye who represented 
Somerton PS at the Zone Cross Country carnival on 
Thursday 27 May. They finished 11th and 19th respectively, 
out of very large race fields. Well done boys. We are so 
proud of you and your efforts! 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Just a quick reminder, that if your child is absent from 
school, you must provide a reason for the absence within 
seven days. This will ensure that your child’s absence is 
not marked “unexplained-unjustified”. A note, phone call, 
email or text message to staff or the school office is 
sufficient. For prolonged absences, especially if your child 
has been unwell, a doctor’s certificate would be 
appreciated. Thank you for your support of this matter. 

 

Mufti Day for End of Term 

 

As a special treat for such a great term, Friday 25 June will 
be a Pyjama mufti day. Students may come to school in 
their pyjamas for a gold coin donation. We will send a 
reminder note closer to the day. 
 
 
 
 

Ms Winston’s  

 Message 

Welcome back to Term 3 

I’m pleased to report that both students and staff are 

enjoying the new structure to our school day and 

having the school bell to keep everyone on time! There 

is a real buzz about learning, and reading is a priority 

this term. This will be further supported with the school 

receiving 130 free decodable readers from the NSW 

Department of Education. 

Staff Development Day  

Staff participated in 2 online modules of professional 

development during the Staff Development Day. These 

modules focused on Aboriginal Histories and Cultures 

and turning policy into action. We look forward to 

embedding more aspects of Aboriginal Education into 

our teaching programs. 

Covid-19  

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing Covid19 situation 

and restrictions, many of the planned events set for 

this term have either been postponed or cancelled. 

This includes our NAIDOC Day, Education Week Open 

Day and Parent/Teacher interviews.  

Restrictions to School Site  

A reminder that parents are not allowed onto the 

school grounds during school hours. If you need to 

collect your child/ren early, please call ahead and we 

will bring them out to you. The only exception to this is 

canteen on Friday. Also, please keep your child/ren at 

home if they display even the mildest of symptoms. 

This request is in line with current NSW DOE and 

Health advice. 

Let’s keep everyone safe! 

 

And now some better news…P&C meetings can still 

go ahead outside of school hours following Covid 

Safe practices; our Preschool to School transition 

program can still go ahead (starting later this term), 

and our Sporting Schools program (basketball) for 

Term 3 can also still go ahead! 

Thank you to our wonderful P&C for organising the 

Fundraising Pie Drive. I am really looking forward to 

trying the yummy pies and treats I ordered! 

 

 

Ms Winston’s  

 Message 



 

 A big welcome back to the Cockatoos classroom for Term 3. We hope everybody had an enjoyable holiday 
break, and the students are ready and excited to be back at school for our third term. Both Ms Winston and Mrs 
Knapman are extremely excited for what this term will bring. 

Cockatoos Classroom Changes – Over the holidays, the Cockatoos teachers have been busy planning a few 
changes for learning. This term, the addition of daily ‘warmups’ (making our brains ‘sweaty’) have been added to 
both the Literacy and Maths sessions. The Cockatoos are loving the movement, and challenges this has brought 
to their learning each day so far. This gives the students a chance each day to practice common skills that are 
needed to be successful in these 2 learning areas. 

Reading groups – daily reading is a big focus in the Cockatoo classroom, and we are very happy to welcome 

Mr White back to the Cockatoos classroom to help build on teaching team. Reading this term will have a strong 
focus on ‘Reading strategies’; expression; and reading comprehension.  

Writing – Currently, we are busy researching and writing about native Australian Animals in the Cockatoos 
classroom with ‘Informative Writing’ being our focus. The students are learning to compare the differences 
between information texts and their favourite imaginative texts e.g. The Wonkey Donkey, and The Rainbow 
Fish.  

Homework – In line with the daily reading, writing and spelling at school, the Cockatoos will be starting to bring 
homework home as of next week… The Cockatoos will have the chance to ‘celebrate their success’ with their 
homework with dojos being rewarded for those students who bring 
their folders back each Friday and have completed their homework 
daily tasks.   

Magnificent Mathematicians - in the Cockatoo Classroom our 
mathematicians have been busy learning about money, measuring 
mass, and 2D shapes and 3D objects. All Cockatoos have been 
tremendous  

Drama/Art – this term the Cockatoos will be exploring Drama and 
Movement with a range of miming activities, acting/performing, and 
exploring the use of costumes. We will have some photo and video 
updates for you in the coming weeks. 

Ms Winston, Mrs Knapman, and our classroom supporting teachers/
staff, look forward to a very busy, exciting and successful term 3. 

Ms Winston, Mrs Knapman, Mr Lalor and Miss Clark 

 

 

From the classrooms…. 

Cockatoos’ Call 



From the classrooms…. 
King Parrots’ Chatter 
King Parrots 

This term has started off with some brilliant work and all have been striving to do their best and succeed in their 

learning. 

We have started our new unit of work, discovering all about past heritage and how we go to today. Benji was the 

first to wear our Captain’s outfit during art and all the kids were excited to have a go. 

The King Parrots are also doing a fitness program in line with the Jump Rope for Heart fundraiser. We have been 

actively involved in learning how to skip and are waiting for the new ropes to be delivered.  

Register your child to participate in this activity. 

Even if they do not raise money, I will be putting up $5 for 

each student who has a go at school. 

Our school goal is $200. I am sure we can get there. 

Once again I will be using Seesaw to communicate with 

parents, especially with COVID restrictions back in place. 

Mrs Penberthy and Mrs Markwick 





 


